11th May 2017

To The Therapeutic Goods Administration

Re: Consultation: Options for the future regulation of 'low risk' products

To whom it may concern,
I would like to submit my opinion for the future of Homeopathic goods used in Australia.

| have been using Homeopathic remedies for myself and my children for the past 12 years and feel they
have always given good results. As a parent | look for the safest way to treat my children effectively and
with the lowest risk possible. Homeopathy products offer this assurance. Homeopathic products are non
toxic and have no side effects.

Other products on the market used for treating the same symptoms do pose a threat as they have the
potential for risk of overdose or side effects. For example, paracetamol and ibuprofen.

We need to learn from other countries, Sweden, India and the United Kingdom to name a few and look at
their results of successful use of Homeopathy including eradicating disease. The research has been done,
the evidence is clear that Homeopathy does indeed work, why is Australia choosing to ignore these proven
results.

| strongly support OPTION 1. - Keep homeopathy regulated the way it is.

Therefore | oppose to Option 4.

| hope that Australians continue to get the freedom of choosing the health products that work for them.

Kind regards,





